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 What's gone well since last report? 

• We have been busy attending all the LDPB subgroup meetings & 
reporting back to carers and gaining their feedback 

• We continue to try to recruit new Carer Representatives by going to 

various support groups for carers 

• We invited a representative from the new Adult front door scheme to 

the RSC meeting where they explained what they were trying to 

achieve. 

• Fran K also attended a RSC meeting to explain about replacement 

care and the plans that were in place to help with this 

• We are currently involved in the planning of the Safeguarding event in 

Nov which will focus on Carer wellbeing. 
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• We held a Carers Partnership meeting on 12.09.23 and invited 

someone from DWP to speak to let carers know what their 

entitlements are, they will be a regular attendee in future. 

• We have had a discussion re hospital discharge and the impact on 

carers and a document that is currently being used by the NHS has 

been shared with us for review. 

 

 

 
 

 What will we have looked at by next report? 

We are still in looking to hold some focus groups with regards to Carer 
assessments. 

We are still working on the FAQ leaflet with regards to planning for the 
future 

We will have feedback with regards to the Safeguarding event. 

We hope to have fully reviewed the NHS document with regards to 
hospital  

 
 

 Problems and Risks 

(Actual or potential problems and risks to be considered before the next 
reporting period) 

• Carers continue to be very worried about the shortage of care staff. 

• Carers are still concerned about hospital discharge  

• Carers continue to sahre their concerns with regards to Financial 
pressures 

• Identifying and getting more carers involved to have their say. 

 
 



3 
 

 Any Other reports attached to highlight report 

 

 

Check out our new carer voice logo! 

 


